
Marcia Secord 
SO Annandale Road 

Pasadena, 9 1 105 

EXPERIENCE: 

My career with Southern California Gas Company spanned over 30 years. During this time a variety of 
positions gave me broad experience working not only with Gas Company field personnel and all levels of 
management, but community groups as well. 

For four years I served as district manager for the West San Gabriel Valley (Pasadena, Altadena, Arcadia, 
Sierra Madre, Alhambra, San Gabriel, San Marino). The final eight years of my career I was district manager 
for Ventura County. The district manager position served as liaison between the Gas Cornpa~ly and cities/city 
councils, the Board of Supervisors (Ventura County), state legislators, news media and community groups. 

While district manager I served on several boards of directors both in Pasadena and in Ventlira County. During 
my tenure I presented programs on Earthquake Preparedness for community groups and was an active 
participant in recovery from the Northridge quake (The Northern Region headquarters was in Chatsworth). 

After retirement I participated in Leadership Pasadena where I learned about the PERT program. In subsequent 
years for Leadership Pasadena, I put together the Quality of Life session which included both the Pasadena 
Fire and Police Departments. 

Lisa Derderian has been very helpful as I work on the emergency plan for our 60 homes on Annandalc. 
Several of us have been through the whole PERT program and we are currently finalizing the plan for the 
street. 

INTEREST IN PASADENA'S DISASTER EMERGENCY SERVICES COUNCIL 

Being part of this group interests me because of my current project, organizing our neighborhood, as well of 
my past experience with the Gas Company that highlighted for me the need for families to have a practiced 
plan. It s e e m  to me  an excellent opportunity for community involvement. 

FAMILY: 

Paul and I have lived in Pasadena for 30 years. Both of us have been, and continue to be, active in the 
com~nunity both as volunteers and serving on boards and commissions (Paul - Parks and Rec.) 

I f  you have further questions please contact me either at 626-793-1 749 or marciasecord@earthlink.net. 


